Bonnie Brae Civic Association Meeting Minutes

Date and Time:   Sept. 8. 2015, 7:15pm
Location:  Ellen Turbok’s house 
Participants

Board Members


Teri Ostroviak, President

Charlie Gulac, 2nd Vice President


Kerstin Speller, Secretary
Committee Chairs

Ellen Turbok, Events Coordinator
Guests

Ann Riege
Reports
Secretary

Minutes were approved.
Treasurer   
Lisa had earlier sent in a report that we have a balance of $6358.15  as of 7/31/15.
Current Membership is at 131 homes.
President’s Report

Teri noted that there are now 4 houses for sale in Bonnie Brae.

She reviewed the upcoming activities:  Kinsey dog walk at 9am 9/19, New

Neighbors party at 4pm 9/20 at Turbok’s house (Ellen will have shredded

chicken while guests should bring a dish to share), winetasting tour on 9/27,

scarecrow contest the month of Oct. (judged 10/19), winetasting tour on 10/25,

Halloween and dog costume party at Furlich’s house on Southport, Santa Paws

photos moved to 11/7, Board elections and holiday party 12/6, Santa on

firetruck 12/13, holiday decorating contest judged 12/19.
Teri mentioned two suggestions for next year—a Western theme for the progressive dinner and hosting the 2016 Halloween party at the Lepold’s house.

A dog calendar with photos taken of neighborhood pets will be created and placed online by Nov. so residents can print it out.

Teri had no news on book club, bunco, or bridge and just noted that these dates

should get posted onto nextdoor.com.

The next two meetings will work out the activities and meeting dates for the 2016

calendar.

New Business

It was decided that the Bonnie Brae directory should go out for a Jan. delivery in

order to get all new residents included and to give the block captains something to

            hand out when they start  going door to door with 2016 membership forms and
            collecting dues.  Ellen offered to help Jill by making calls to check on remaining

            uncertainties with directory information.


Lisa McAlduff on Southport has volunteered to replace Robin Braverman as

            newsletter editor.  A secretary to replace Kerstin is still needed for the Board.

Brad Czika has recommended moving to a new host (neighborhoodlink) for the

            Bonnie Brae website that will cost about the same and does not require going

            through a webmaster to make additions or changes on the pages.  The Board 

            agreed to go ahead with this move.

Old Business

Woodglen Lake appears to be on track to be completed by the end of Oct.
Two houses were noted for trash bins out by the street and a couch out by the trash; Charlie will go check on these issues.
Next Board Meeting

Date and Time:   October 20, 2015, 7:15pm
Place:  Ellen Turbok’s house
